
 
 

   

From: Evelyn Kovacevich 
To: Joseph P. Filippi 
Subject: Vaccine Mandates 
Date: Thursday, August 19, 2021 9:59:22 PM 

To whom this may concern, 

My husband and I are absolutely against giving the COVID-19 vaccine to our 15 yr old son. He has already had 
COVID in March. Not once has his Lung Specialist or Primary Care Dr. even suggest our son get the shot.  He’s had 
enough issues with his health throughout his life that there’s now way on Gods Earth we would give this shot to 
him.  This vaccine is not even FDA approved. Not even out for a year nor enough studies done on it. How can you 
take away a parents rights to decide for a child and take away my child’s right to an education!! We will not get the 
shot. Imagine all those families who will pull their children due to this mandate. 

I pray to God that someone has enough sense to stop this mandate before it’s too late. 

Evelyn Kovacevich & Greg Kovacevich 


